
Welcome Newsletter 
Hello!  
 
My name is Bekah Hussung and I am the art teacher here at North Harrison Middle School. I wanted to 
take a moment to introduce myself. Like any good art teacher, I love to draw, paint, and DIY crafts. What 
you might be surprised to learn is that I also enjoy playing volleyball, sign making, and traveling.  
 
This semester in art club, your student will be doing all sorts of amazing things.​ I have many ideas 
of ways we can help our school and community through the art club. We will be meeting twice a month. 
First and third Tuesday of every month. I have plans for an art auction and an art show. Hopefully we can 
raise enough money to be able to do a field trip to local art museums and look into having artist come do 
workshops with them to improve their skills.  
 
The club expectations are below. Please review and talk about them with your students.  
1. Always try your best 4. Bring your art box to class with materials 
2. Respect others, yourself, and the art room 5. Show up for all meetings 
3. Trust in yourself & your ability to learn 6. Participate in Shows/Art Auction 
 
If students are having significant trouble following the expectations, I will be sure to let you know so that 
we can work on a solution together. I have a​ three strike policy​. If they break any of the rules three times 
they will be asked to leave the club.  
 
I believe that for students to be successful at school, we need to work as a team.  
Please feel free to contact me at any time with concerns or questions about your child’s art education. My 
hope is that your child will have the absolute best art class experience possible and gain new skills and 
confidence throughout the semester. If there’s anything specific I can do to help make this happen, please 
let me know. You can contact me through my email ​bhussung@nhcs.k12.in.us 
 
I would love for you, family, or friends to keep in touch with our art room and the projects that we are 
working on in the classroom. I will try to share as many pictures as I can. Also this paper will be on there 
and other valuable information (like art projects they can do at home). The art room website is: 
mrshussung.wixsite.com/artroom​. If there’s anything else you would like to see on my website, I would 
love to hear about it. First year using this website.  
 
Artfully Yours,  

Bekah Hussung  
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